
It's always sad to get to the end of a year and have to say goodbye to those children that 
are leaving, however it was wonderful to hear all about the fantastic memories that they 
have had whilst they have been here.  

 

At Ladock we believe that the children have the right to a good education and that all 
schools should provide that. What we strive to do, and will continue to do, is to provide 
our children with experiences that will enhance their education but also provide them 
with lasting memories and skills that will support them later in life. Our best wishes to go 
to all of our leavers today, along with an open invitation to come back and visit us to tell 
us about your new adventures whenever you wish.  

 

I'd like to say a special thank you to Reverend Foot who, along with his family, are also 
saying goodbye today. Joachim and his family have provided a huge amount of support 
for the school over the last 5 years and we wish them all the best on their new adven-
ture. 

 

Finally, I have thoroughly enjoyed my first year here at Ladock School and want to thank 
everyone who has helped in any way over the year.  

 

I wish everyone a restful summer and I am looking forward to seeing everyone back on 
Tuesday 5th September. 

 

Have a great Summer. 

 

Tom Hobbs - Head of School  

 



Dates for your Diary 
 

 

21st Jul  Last day of the Summer term 

 

Tues 5th Sept 1st day of the Autumn term 

25th Sept  Individual school photos 

2-6 Oct   Blaise class intensive swimming week at Polkyth Leisure Centre - 10-11am—click here 

9-13 Oct  Ladoca intensive swimming week at Polkyth Leisure Centre - 10-11am—click here 

7th Nov  Year 1 Hearing screening 

19-23 Feb 24 Keyne class intensive swimming week at Polkyth Leisure Centre - 10-11am—click here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a charge for transport of 

Fridays’ Collective 

Worship takes place 

at 2.40pm in Church 

unless we have Open 

the Book (2.30) 

School Lunches 

Please remember 

to order before 

7.45am 

Thank you. 

School meal price increase 

From 4th September, the price 

of a school meal will increase 

from £2.41 to £2.65. 

Click here to access the application page 

to apply for Free School Meals if  you 

think your child may be entitled to them. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GeFeFrCCsUeJSocobRS6i88UGG9mhdJChvGlw6Ssq7VUNkg5QlgyN0o4WDVGNjFEQUdCWTNFVFY3OC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GeFeFrCCsUeJSocobRS6i88UGG9mhdJChvGlw6Ssq7VUQkNJNk9MUkdGVFFMUVJHNzlONkY2NjNGMC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GeFeFrCCsUeJSocobRS6i88UGG9mhdJChvGlw6Ssq7VUQ1dOWVpWMFI5STdQQTk2RVJaNEFPTVUxSi4u
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-term-dates-and-inset-days/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oIwzC1AtzAL94IY73HiGj7xKmbssGRr0/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/#Apply


Week ending 14th July 2023 
Cuby     -  Rosa for her wonderful independent writing about our 

              class trip. 

Keyne    -  Archie for his lovely manners and helping out around the  

              classroom. 

Ladoca   -  Ted for following the school rules and being a good 

               role model. 

Blaise     -    All of Blaise class for their enthusiasm and  

                perseverance practicing their production. 

Henry D (Keyne) 

Harvey 

 

 

Oscar D 

 

All of Cuby class 

Megan 

Weekly Attendance for week ending  7th June —95.45% 

St Cuby—94.87%           St Keyne  - 94.24% 

St Ladoca  - 96%            St Blaise—96.67% 

The Government advises that attendance should not fall below 96% 




